
 

 

 
November 27, 2018 
 
Re:  Before Care Medical Incident  
 
Dear WTSD Childcare Families, 
 
This notice is to inform you of a medical incident that occurred today in before care.  This morning, a staff 
member had a medical issue and 911 was called for assistance.  Students were moved to another room, while 
medical personnel assisted the staff member.  After medical personnel left the building, students returned to 
their normal routine, without incident. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Keith T. Neuhs, Superintendent 
 


